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June 19, 2019
Via Electronic Mail and U.S. Mail
Erle Townsend
Project Manager
Maine Department of Environmental Protection
17 State House Station
Augusta, ME 04333

RE: Roxbury Wind Project, Roxbury, Oxford County
DEP # L-27863-ES-A-N. [-27863-NJ-B-N, L-27863-TG-C-N

Dear Erle:

Enclosed please find a motion to reopen the record for the limited purpose of submitting
additional information on the preferred interconnection option for the RoxWind project. The
Applicant understands and agrees to toll the statutory review period for the time required to
consider this additional information. Given the nature of the information being provided, we
would not expect to toll the review period for more than two weeks, which would allow the
parties to comment on the information and the DEP to consider the information. If the DEP
concludes that additional time is required, please let us know so that we may evaluate the
implication of additional delays.

Thank you for consideration of this material, and please do not hesitate to contact me if
you have any questions.

incerely,

Jyliet T. Browne
JTB/prf
Enclosure
cc: Service List (via electronic) w/enc.
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